
From: Bridget Nash [mailto:b.nash@quechantribe.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 1:09 PM
To: Pell, Jerry
Subject: Baja Wind Transmission line

Good Morning -

The Cultural Committee has requested that all of the resources (cultural 
and
biological) within the project area and in the natural landscape be
considered within the EIS. The project is within the Tribes' traditional
land area and there are several resources affiliated with the Tribe in the
area. There is concern over the cumulative impacts on the area as several
projects, most large in scale, have been proposed or are currently being
constructed within the area. The Tribe would like each of these evaluated 
as
we are seeing more and more of the traditional landscape being destroyed.
Also, we ask that when evaluating the project area for cultural resources,
that we be allowed to participate and that the firm look at the landscape
from a holistic perspective.

Please feel free to call or email with any questions you may have.

Bridget R. Nash-Chrabascz

Quechan Tribe Historic Preservation Officer

Quechan Indian Tribe

PO Box 1899

Yuma, AZ  85366

760-572-2423
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